
From: Dave Frisbie
To: Emily Lyn; Jordan Hodges; Kelly Churney
Cc: Robert N. Frisbie
Subject: 164 Seminole
Date: Saturday, August 13, 2022 2:16:59 PM

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or attachments should
not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all requests for information or changes to Town
records should be verified for authenticity.******

Dear Town of Palm Beach,

Please accept this Letter of Support for Kenn Karakul and Jim Held’s proposed new home at 164 Seminole.  Our
family owns 165 Root Trail, which is almost directly behind their Seminole property and we are thankful for the
design Kenn and Jim have proposed.  The scale and concept of the home will be a welcome addition to our
neighborhood.  And since everything Kenn and Jim have done in our Community has been additive, helping to make
Palm Beach more Palm Beach, we are confident that this home will as well.  Thank you for all of your help leading
our Community.

Best regards,

The Frisbie family
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